
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

22nd June 2023 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Please find below the link and the passwords for you to access and order the group photographs 
that were taken on 15th June 2023.   You will notice there is a class photograph and a year 
photograph.  Class 1 is Year 1 & 2, Class 2 is Year 3 & 4, Class 3 is Year 5 & 6 and Nursery & 
Reception is Nursery & Reception. 
 
Please order direct via the link and not through school.  
 
The order deadline is the 9th July at the latest this is to ensure you receive your orders before 
the end of the summer term.  
 
This is the link to access: https://tinypixels.gotphoto.co.uk/login 
 
Class Access Code 
  
Class 1  TW92ZBR6 
Class 2 YHMTV8S9 
Class 3 H5NLTD7Q 
Nursery & Reception DP9BMWSK 
  
Nursery 88X8M8TT 
Reception 28T9Q572 
Year 1   RKRYHX74 
Year 2  8ZM4BQKT 
Year 3  76GLZ8KM 
Year 4  FD4LDZGB 
Year 5  GN45PBGJ 
Year 6  NLQCTNDK 
If you have any problems, please let the office know.  
 
Many thanks  
Mrs Rickard 


